
 

Endeavour Newsletter Spring 2022 

 
Happy New Year to everyone! We hope that you had a fantastic Christmas break. Thank you for 

our beautiful presents which were much appreciated. We are very lucky.  

We start back in school on Wednesday 5th January 2022.  

 

This half term’s learning: 

 

Our new overview for the half term in now available on our class page. This half 

term we travel to ancient Mesopotamia and then move to Baghdad around 943ad. 

We will be learning all about the inventions of the Golden Age of Baghdad and why 

this city became the destination to study and learn.  

 

 



 

 

This half term we are reading: 

 

Varjak Paw by S.F. Said is our new class novel. It is a tale of jealousy, bullying, ancestry 

and pride. If your child enjoys this story, here are some books you can buy from the 

same author.  

                                                      

 

We will also be enjoying this novel: 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 Homework Update: 

Year 5 homework will stay the same and every week will look like this: 

- CPG Book linked to grammar and spelling in class. The first three weeks are 

linked to tenses and verb forms. We call these the simple tense, progressive 

tense and perfect tense.  

- Times Table Rock Stars targeted practice.  

- Emile linked to learning in maths.  

- Spellings linked to the Year 5 spelling appendix for the National Curriculum.  

        Year 6 homework: 

As we prepare for SATS in May, homework for Year 6 will shift to a revision focus. Each 

week will look like this: 

- Arithmetic paper that we will mark and go through every Monday morning.  

- Short reading comprehension 

- White Book CPG Grammar linked to work in class and revision.  

- Spellings linked to the Year 6 spelling appendix and revision of taught rules 

through KS2.  

HOMEWORK FOR ALL WORKS FROM MONDAY TO MONDAY 

 

 

 PE: This half term our PE days are Tuesday and Friday. We will be working inside for 

gymnastics and where we can, outside for handball. PE kits should be brought in and 

stay in school.  

 

Min Y Don: 

Our planned visit to Min Y Don is still full steam ahead for the 16th – 18th of March 2022.  

Look out for information regarding kit lists coming home soon.  

We will also be offering the chance to purchase hoodies for the trip. For Year 6, these 

can double up as their leavers’ hoodie. For Year 5, these are a memento of their trip away 

with school.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on the 5th January for another fun-packed half term. 

 

 Mrs C and Mrs B  
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